
  
 
 
 
 

July 18, 2017 
 
Dr. E. Jefferson Fairbanks 
Radiation Safety Officer 
St. Luke’s Regional Medical Center 
190 E. Bannock  
Boise, ID 83712 
 
SUBJECT: VOID LETTER CONCERNING APPLICATION FOR LICENSE AMENDMENT, 

CONTROL NO. 599928 
 
Dear Dr. Fairbanks: 
 
This concerns the subject application for an amendment to your material license dated June 26, 
2017.  Please note that we are combining this action with Mail Control Number 600119 dated 
July 13, 2017. 
 
Therefore, you are hereby notified that this application for an amendment has been voided 
without prejudice.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
         /RA/ 

Jacqueline D. Cook, Senior Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing and Inspection Branch 

 
 
Docket:  030-32196 
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